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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY REGARDING
THE DRAFT RESOLUTION “RIGHT TO THE TRUTH”
(Document AG/doc.5086/10)

PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 037/10

Washington, D.C., June 1, 2010
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency regarding the draft resolution “Right to the Truth,” adopted by the Permanent Council at its meeting of May 27, 2010, document AG/doc.5086/10, item 42 on the agenda.

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Government of Uruguay has agreed to cosponsor the aforementioned draft resolution. Accordingly, I would be grateful if this Note could be recorded in the minutes of the Permanent Council.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

María del Luján Flores

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Her Excellency
Ambassador Carmen Lomellin
Chair of the Permanent Council
Permanent Representative of the United States to the OAS
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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